Livonia Public Schools

Business Services Office

Date: July 13, 2011

To:  Randy Liepa, PhD., Superintendent

From: Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services

Re: Food Service — 2011-2012

We would like to discuss the Food Service program for 2011-12 at the next Finance
Committee meeting on July 18, 2011.

We are currently in the process of reviewing a collaborative agreement with another
school district and we would like to share the information we currently have available as

we consider our options moving forward this summer.

Please let me know if there are any questions.



